Hovember 23rd, 1925,

FEe He Soammell, Esqe,

O0ffice of the Deputy Minister,
Soldiers' Civil Re~establishment,
Uttawa,

y

Dear ir. “oammell -

Let me thank you for the
gompliment conveyed in your letter of the 20th.

I have no memorandum of what
I sald to the members of Defender's lodge when 1
had the pleasure of visiting it 2 week ago last
Saturday. I am afraid it would be impossible now




